
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEVADA COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT NO. 1 BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
Board Agenda Memo – Informational Only 

 
 
MEETING DATE: December 11, 2018 
 
TO: Board of Directors  
 
FROM: Trisha Tillotson, Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Informational Update Re. Board Item SR18-1077 
 
 
 
INFORMATIONAL ONLY: 
Mr. Michael Fitzwater, representing the Cascade Shores Alliance for Land Safety, has submitted 
an email dated December 9, 2018 to all Board members regarding his concerns with the 
environmental approval for the proposed Cascade Shores Leach Field Project (attached).  Although 
his email mentions Board Item SR 18-1077 requesting the extension of the design contract with 
Coastland Civil Engineering, Inc., his request is specifically tied to the environmental approval of 
the project and requests a business item be discussed by the Board. 
 
For clarification purposes, Board Item SR 18-0877 is only to extend the design contract term and 
does not authorize construction or construction dates for the proposed project.  Continuing design 
work is critical to identifying any potential project impacts and additional items relating to the 
project should be anticipated by the Board in the near future.  Meanwhile, I have emailed Mr. 
Fitzwater explaining this and offering to meet with him or to have him reach out to Supervisor Hall 
if he should have any additional concerns or questions. 
 
Item Initiated and Approved by: Trisha Tillotson, Director of Public Works 
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Community Development Agency Director 
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